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Newsletter:  Friday 3rd May 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to you all, and I hope you had 
a lovely Easter break.  The weather has 
certainly been very kind and continues to be 
so. 
 
Brian Moses visited the school last week and 
continues to inspire pupils’ writing.  Mr Moses 
has chosen a few of his favourite poems for 
his blog.  Please visit via this link http://brian-
moses.blogspot.com/2018/10/patron-of-
reading-im-delighted-to-be.html  
He has also been very impressed with some of 
the children’s art work and provides a link to 
them on his blog via this link http://brian-
moses.blogspot.com/2019/05/spaced-out-
new-anthology-of-poems-about.html 
 
Our first educational visit this term has been a 
joint visit with Beech class 
(reception) and  
Little Punnetts (pre-school) 
to Heydown Farm.  
 
  
We had our Year 3 and Year 4 tennis 
tournament at HCC yesterday where they 
placed an impressive 5th. 
Well done to all the children who took part 
and showed some great team work 
throughout. 
 
The Easter Fair was well attended and it was a 
lovely opportunity for Mrs Masters to say 
farewell to many parents.  The Friends of 
Punnetts Town raised an impressive £390.00  
 
 

 
 
 
which was wonderful.  Thank you to everyone 
who was involved.  The money will go towards  
the purchase of dictionaries and thesauri so 
that each pupil can have access to these. 
 
It is coming into the SATs (statutory 
assessment tests) season for year 2 and year 
6.  Year 2 will be staggering these throughout 
May and pupils will not be particularly aware 
of the tests.  In Year 6, the tests take place at 
set times over four days in one week, 
commencing 13th May.  We wish the pupils 
and teachers every success.  Parents please 
support your child by ensuring they are at 
school on time each day, fully rested and fed, 
and well equipped. 
 
Miss Sadler (midday supervisor) left us last 
week to begin a new job as a teaching 
assistant at HCC, and we wish her every 
success. 
We welcome Mrs Laura Fletcher to year 1 and 
2 (with Mrs Smith) and hope that she will 
settle in quickly to our school community.  
She has already said how much she enjoys our 
lovely school so please make yourself known 
to her and give her a warm welcome. 
 
I hope you have a wonderful long weekend, 
and will see you back at school on Tuesday 7th 
May.   
 
With very best wishes, Inez Morse                 
(Executive Headteacher, 
Woodlands Federation) 
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                                           DATES 
 

MAY 2019 
 
Monday 6th May                                  Whole School                                    BANK HOLIDAY 
Thursday 9th May                                 Oak Class                                           Swimming 
Thursday 16th May                               Oak Class                                           Swimming 
Monday 13th – Friday 17th                   Year 6                                               SATS WEEK 
Thursday 23rd May                               Oak Class                                           Swimming 
Thursday 23rd May                               Oak Class                                           Swimming  
Thursday 23rd May                               Whole School                                   Maypole Afternoon 
Friday 24th May                                    Whole School                                   Last day of Term 3 
Monday 27th – Friday 31st                  Whole School                                    HALF TERM 
 
JUNE 2019 
 
Monday 3rd June                                  Whole school                                     Pupils return for Term 6 
Thursday 6th June                                 Elm Class                                             Swimming 
Thursday 6th June                                 Whole School                                     Maypole reserve date 
Thursday 13th June                               Elm Class                                             Swimming 
Tuesday 18th June                                 Selected pupils                                   RBMS assembly 
Wednesday 19th June                           Whole School                                     Class and Sports Teams Photos 
Thursday 20th June                                Elm Class                                             Swimming 
Monday 24th – Wednesday 26th         Elm Class                                             Residential 
 
 

                       Weekly  Attendance  
 

 W/C -       22nd April             29th April       
 
Beech -       98 %                          93 %              
 
Hazel -         98 %                         95 % 
   
Oak -            86 %                          97 %                
 
Elm -            94 %                          94 %               
 

                                            Congratulations – Star of the week                                    

W/C -  22nd April             
Beech – Joey        Hazel –  Isla 
Oak –  Sam            Elm –  Josh 
 
W/C – 29th  April    
Beech -  Finley        Hazel – Maisy   
Oak - Paige              Elm –  Mack   

Reminders 
You can now find ‘diary dates’ on our Punnetts Town website, under the ‘Parents’ drop down 
column. 
 
To be in line with our healthy eating policy, all snacks children have at break should be healthy 
options, e.g. fruit, cereal bars, crackers, cheese etc.  No sweets or chocolate please. 
 
Elm class residential final payment is due on May 7th.  
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